
 
 

September 11, 2018 
 
To Whom It May Concern 
 
After meeting with the neighbors and our design team, I respectfully request that the 1st reading 
for ZC#18-011 be postponed to October 22nd to provide more time to incorporate changes to 
the development plans. We are planning to cut 20% of the units, eliminate the rear alleys, and 
gain more green space. 
 
 
Mark J Feuling 
 

Mark J Feuling


